
 

Minutes of the August 19 , 2015 Meeting: 

 

Meeting called to order at 6:05p.m. with 14 members present and 1 guest, 

Stephanie Risbrough. The secretary read the minutes of the July. meeting. Minutes 

were approved. 

Bill Schneider gave the treasury report and gave detailed account of our finances, 

expenditures, income, and beginning and ending balances. He also gave an account 

of the Blackberry Festival and explained our shut down at Lowell. Due to Tim 

Herman’s handling of the legal paperwork, the shutdown was resolved. He was a 

huge help to us. 

 

It was agreed among the members, due to the extreme fire danger that we not fly at 

Walker Field until it rains. Motion was seconded and passed. 

 

Another Float Fly is scheduled for September 19th at Lowell this year. See club 

website for the particulars. 

 

Rod and John tested the water well pumping capacity at Walker Field and it was 

satisfactory; plans are in motion to put in the 60 ‘wide x 600’ long irrigation 

system. Rod presented a list of materials and expenses required. We discussed the 

project and a motion was made for a $1200 limit, seconded and approved. 

 

Rod brought his Hangar 9 Y4 scale Super Cub with a DLE-30 for power to show 

and also related his flying experience at Wanatchee, Washington contest; Kevin 

Taylor brought his Zero and Eldon brought his Katana, electric-ducted-fan to 

show. It was quite entertaining. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:35pm. 

 

Bill Hastings, Secretary 


